
NON-STOP SEARCH 

 

The police continue the search on the whole Danube section south to Budapest with the 

involvement of 19 vessels and reinforcing land and air units 

 

 

Water police officers of the Budapest Police Headquarters, in cooperation with patrols of the 

Rapid Response and Special Police Service, continue the search for the three missing South 

Korean victims of the Danube boat accident of 29 May 2019. The police unit of 60 persons, 

exclusively responsible for the search operations, continuously monitors the Danube section of 

215 kilometres on 19 vessels.  

 

Two special search dogs assist the police officers in their search activities; the river and its flood 

plains are continuously checked from the air by two helicopters and two drones. Air, water and 

land units cooperate with each other. 

 

In accordance with the established practice, the police will immediately report the recovery of 

another victim of the boat accident following the identification. 


